
 
 

In association with    &  

Water Matters  

Chichester College  
Cathedral Room, Westgate Fields, Chichester PO19 1SB 

 

DATE:   Thursday 14th January 2016 
 
TIME :  7.15pm for a 7.30pm start 
 
 

Our first meeting of the New Year will provide an opportunity for us to discuss 
and share our ideas and thoughts on everything related to water. Topics to 
include; quality, availability, source, and delivery systems. 
 
This meeting will follow the very successful format we adopted last year 
where we held a round table discussion on the subject of growing media. The 
meeting will be chaired by Colin Bloomfield and invited guest experts 
(fountains of knowledge) to include Tom Ormesher, Environment and Land 
Use adviser (NFU SE region) and Max Manning , Hortisystems’ irrigation 
expert. (www.hortisystems.com). 
 
Send us your questions in advance and we will forward them to our experts! 
 

** Students, Trainees and non- members always welcome to attend ** 
 
David Hide – Secretary, Southern Growers Club, Fargro Ltd, Vinery Fields, Arundel Road, (A27) Poling, Arundel, 
West Sussex , BN18 9PY.  Email - david.hide@fargro.co.uk   T. 01903 721591  
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